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Let Love Find You
Discover an epic historical novel of a young saint escaping death from
Pulitzer Prize finalist Luis Alberto Urrea, author of The House of
Broken Angels. This historical novel is based on Urrea's real greataunt Teresita, who had healing powers and was acclaimed as a saint.
Urrea has researched historical accounts and family records for years
to get an accurate story.

Loveability
In Love Sick: Learning to Love and Let Go, world traveler and creative
empath Alana Mbanza takes us on the most liberating and terrifying
journey imaginable - the quest to open our scarred hearts and discover
authentic love. Through unapologetically raw poems that follow the
timeless arc of opening, anguishing, and letting go, Mbanza gives us a
visceral insight into the tender dance of loving another complex human
being. We are offered the sometimes messy, sometimes transcendent
experience of following the yearning for love, no matter the cost, to
finally witness the empowerment of true redemptive love.

Touch Yourself
“Rachel beautifully illustrates that loving fiercely and grieving
deeply are often two halves of the same whole. Her story will break
you down and lift you up.” —Glennon Doyle, author of the #1 New York
Times bestseller Love Warrior and founder of Together Rising While on
her way to teach a yoga retreat in March 2014, Rachel Brathen
collapses at an airport, brought to her knees by excruciating stomach
pains. She is rushed to the hospital on the tiny island of Bonaire,
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and hours later forced to undergo surgery. When she wakes up from
anesthesia, her boyfriend is weeping at her bedside. While Rachel was
struck down with seemingly mysterious pain, her best friend, Andrea,
sustained fatal injuries as a result of a car accident. Rachel and
Andrea had a magical friendship. Though they looked nothing alike—one
girl tall, blond, and Swedish, the other short, brunette, and
Colombian—everyone called them gemelas: twins. Over the three years
following Andrea’s death, at what might appear from the outside to be
the happiest time—with her engagement to the man she loves and a
blossoming career that takes her all over the world—Rachel faces a
series of trials that have the potential to define her life.
Unresolved grief and trauma from her childhood make the weight of her
sadness unbearable. At each turn, she is confronted again and again
with a choice: Will she lose it all, succumb to grief, and grasp for
control that’s beyond her reach? Or can she move through the loss and
let go? When Rachel and her husband conceive a child, pregnancy
becomes a time to heal and an opportunity to be reborn herself. As she
recounts this transformative period, Rachel shares her hard-won wisdom
about life and death, love and fear, what it means to be a mother and
a daughter, and how to become someone who walks through the fire of
adversity with the never-ending practice of loving hard and letting
go.

Tuesdays with Morrie
The author of the #1 New York Times bestseller Don’t Sweat the Small
Stuff shows readers how to achieve happiness NOW—without solving your
problems first. Stop waiting for the best part of your life to begin,
or for things get better soon. Dr. Richard Carlson, the author who
helped millions of readers stop sweating the small stuff, reminds us
all You Can Be Happy No Matter What. Interactive Edition: In this
edition, people can experience the book in a wholly new way with
Carlson’s narration of illuminating passages about living joyfully in
the present moment. You’ll discover how understanding five
principles—Thought, Moods, Separate Realities, Feelings, and the
Present Moment—allows for a new way of living without repressing
natural emotions or allowing thoughts or feelings to overwhelm you.
Every moment of every day, our minds are working to make sense out of
what we see and experience. Yet this is one of the least understood
principles in our psychological makeup. Carlson’s breakthrough work in
understanding the nature of thought can be the foundation to a fully
functional life. This interactive book aids anyone in understanding
the ups and downs of life and how to build resilience. Most
importantly, Carlson reminds us not to let the downside get in the way
of living joyfully, despite the daily challenges we all face. In his
own words, “Happiness is a state of mind, not a set of circumstances.”
“A needed counterbalance to the therapy junkie’s tendency to wallow in
“processing” while life’s beauty passes them by.”—Yoga Journal “Very
helpful—solid, sensible, and filled with loving guidance.”—Dr. Wayne
Dyer, author of Your Erroneous Zones
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Love Yourself and Let the Other Person Have It Your Way
You can follow the rules or you can follow your heart THE MOMENT OF
LETTING GO Sienna Murphy never does anything without a plan. And so
far her plans have been working. Right after college, she got a
prestigious job and gained the stability she'd always craved-until
work takes her to the sun-drenched shores of Oahu and places her in
the path of sexy surfer Luke Everett. For the first time, she lets her
heart take control. Drawn to his carefree charm, she makes a
spontaneous and very un-Sienna-like decision to drop everything and
stay in Hawaii for two more weeks. Luke lives fast and wild. When he
meets Sienna, he's convinced that some no-strings-attached fun is just
what she needs. As their nights quickly turn from playful to
passionate, Luke can't deny the deep connection he feels. But there's
a reason Luke doesn't do long-term. He can't promise Sienna forever,
when the enormity of his past has shown him just how fragile the
future can be . . .

O's Little Book of Love & Friendship
From the New York Times bestselling author of Yoga Girl and
"international force in the world of yoga" (Allure), a moving and
inspirational memoir on how to cope with tragedy, adversity, and
change through yoga. To love and let go, love and let go, love and let
goit's the single most important thing we can learn in this lifetime.
"Rachel beautifully illustrates that loving fiercely and grieving
deeply are often two halves of the same whole. Her story will break
you down and lift you up." -Glennon Doyle, author of the #1 New York
Times bestseller Love Warrior and founder of Together Rising "Take the
time to clear your mind and mellow out with Rachel Brathen's endearing
and inspiring memoir of a misspent youth, rebirth on the mat, and epic
adventures in the Costa Rican jungle. Along the way you'll find . . .
yoga routines and healthy recipes." -Bustle "An international force in
the world of yoga." -Allure While on her way to a yoga retreat in the
Caribbean, Rachel Brathen collapsed in the airport and was rushed to
the hospital for an emergency appendectomy. When she opened her eyes
following the surgery, her boyfriend was at her bedside weeping and
she immediately knew something terrible had happened. She soon
discovered that at the same time as her collapse, her best friend was
killed in a car crash. Over the next two years, which should have been
the happiest time of her life with her engagement and growing career,
Rachel experienced trial after trial. From the overwhelming loss of
her best friend, to the illness and death of her grandmother, and a
shocking suicide attempt by her mother, Rachel found herself in a deep
depression. When she discovered she was pregnant, Rachel decided to
use her pregnancy as a time to heal and an opportunity to be reborn
herself. Now, in this evocative and remarkable memoir, Rachel shares
the tools she used to cope with and overcome her depression. She
invites you to share in her eye-opening epiphanies and realizations
about life and death, love and fear, what it means to be a mother and
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a daughter, and the restorative power of yoga. Perfect for fans of
Gabrielle Bernstein and Glennon Doyle, this unforgettable memoir will
move and enlighten you. Praise for To Love and Let Go "Breathtakingly
honest, Rachel beautifully illustrates that loving fiercely and
grieving deeply are often two halves of the same whole. Her story will
break you down and lift you up." -Glennon Doyle, author of the #1 New
York Times Bestseller Love Warrior and founder of Together Rising
Praise for Yoga Girl "Take the time to clear your mind and mellow out
with Rachel Brathen's endearing and inspiring memoir of a misspent
youth, rebirth on the mat, and epic adventures in the Costa Rican
jungle. Along the way you'll find . . . yoga routines and healthy
recipes." -Bustle "The book was like a perfect yoga class-it left me
inspired, relaxed and at the same time gave me tons of ideas."
-Elephant Journal "An international force in the world of yoga."
-Allure

To Love and Let Go
A look at the spiritual, emotional, and philosophical implications of
end-of-life care by an elegant and literary writer who is a hospital
chaplain. As a hospital chaplain, Amy Wright Glenn has been present
with those suffering from suicide, trauma, disease, and unforeseen
accidents and has been witness to the intense grief and powerful
insights that so often accompany loss. She weaves together memoir,
philosophical inquiry, and cutting-edge research on death/dying to
chronicle how we, as individuals and as a culture, handle everything
from grief to mortality. Glenn is also a professional birth doula with
a deep and committed mindfulness practice who has thought deeply about
the significance of human love and loss. She asks us to embrace the
task of being present with what is -- through courageous and mindful
expressions of compassionate presence -- and helps us to accept the
fact of our own mortality on a visceral and emotional level, not
simply as an intellectual abstraction. Holding Space concludes by
integrating key insights drawn from working directly with the dying
into a moving and compelling meditation on the healing power of
"holding space" for all involved in caring for the dying, a healing
sorely needed in our culture at this time.

Love and Surrender
This book is meant to open up a conversation on the sensitive and
difficult subject of dying. It will give patients, caregivers, and
family members insight, information, and wisdom to prepare patients
for end-of-life issues. It draws on both medical experience and
practical knowledge and is based on a positive mindset and biblical
belief system. In this book, Dr. Abshire prepares patients and family
members to embrace their mortality as he explains in detail the
physical and spiritual aspects of illness and death. He discusses
every- thing from dealing with pain to making appropriate end-of-life
decisions. He shares insights about embracing hope, conquering fears,
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and resting in our faith. Dr. Abshire believes the prescription for
Christians to overcome the fear of death and dying are to focus on
God, maintain a positive attitude, and consider a perspective that
looks at life and death from an eternal viewpoint.

The Last Wish
Three generations. Seven days. One big secret. The author of The
Coincidence of Coconut Cake unfolds a mother-daughter story told by
three women whose time to reckon with a life-altering secret is
running out. Gina Zoberski wants to make it through one day without
her fastidious mother, Lorraine, cataloguing all her faults, and her
sullen teenage daughter, May, snubbing her. Too bad there’s no chance
of that. Her relentlessly sunny disposition annoys them both, no
matter how hard she tries. Instead, Gina finds order and comfort in
obsessive list-making and her work at Grilled G’s, the gourmet grilled
cheese food truck built by her late husband. But when Lorraine suffers
a sudden stroke, Gina stumbles upon a family secret Lorraine's kept
hidden for forty years. In the face of her mother’s failing health and
her daughter’s rebellion, this optimist might find that piecing
together the truth is the push she needs to let go

The Clutter Book
Describes a means to let go of the obstacles to Enlightenment and
become free of negativity.

Love Let Go
Back by popular demand -- and newly updated by the author -- the megabestselling spiritual guide in which Marianne Williamson shares her
reflections on A Course in Miracles and her insights on the
application of love in the search for inner peace. Williamson reveals
how we each can become a miracle worker by accepting God and by the
expression of love in our daily lives. Whether psychic pain is in the
area of relationships, career, or health, she shows us how love is a
potent force, the key to inner peace, and how by practicing love we
can make our own lives more fulfilling while creating a more peaceful
and loving world for our children.

50 Ways to Love Your Leaver
#1 New York Times Bestseller Oprah's Bookclub 2016 Selection
"Rivetinga worthy investmentthis book has real wisdom." —New York
Times Book Review "A book with so much painful truth packed into its
pages that every person who’s ever married or plans to marry should
really give it a read." —Chicago Tribune "Provocative.I adore her
honesty, her vulnerability, and her no-nonsense wisdom, and I know you
will, too." —Oprah Winfrey "This memoir isn’t really about Glennon
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rebuilding her relationship with her husband; it is about Glennon
rebuilding her relationship with herself. Utterly refreshing
andbadass." —Bustle.com The highly anticipated new memoir by
bestselling author Glennon Doyle tells the story of her journey of
self-discovery after the implosion of her marriage. Just when Glennon
Doyle Melton was beginning to feel she had it all figured out—three
happy children, a doting spouse, and a writing career so successful
that her first book catapulted to the top of the New York Times
bestseller list—her husband revealed his infidelity and she was forced
to realize that nothing was as it seemed. A recovering alcoholic and
bulimic, Glennon found that rock bottom was a familiar place. In the
midst of crisis, she knew to hold on to what she discovered in
recovery: that her deepest pain has always held within it an
invitation to a richer life. Love Warrior is the story of one
marriage, but it is also the story of the healing that is possible for
any of us when we refuse to settle for good enough and begin to face
pain and love head-on. This astonishing memoir reveals how our ideals
of masculinity and femininity can make it impossible for a man and a
woman to truly know one another—and it captures the beauty that
unfolds when one couple commits to unlearning everything they’ve been
taught so that they can finally, after thirteen years of marriage,
commit to living true—true to themselves and to each other. Love
Warrior is a gorgeous and inspiring account of how we are born to be
warriors: strong, powerful, and brave; able to confront the pain and
claim the love that exists for us all. This chronicle of a beautiful,
brutal journey speaks to anyone who yearns for deeper, truer
relationships and a more abundant, authentic life.

You Can Be Happy No Matter What
Dr. Webb's personal journey offers a practical guide for those who are
seeking to survive the loss of a love. His sensitive, compassionate,
insightful style offers hope and encouragement to those in deep
despair at the ending of an intimate relationship. Chapters include:
Stages of grieving, intimacy and loss, uses and abuses of denial,
harboring ill feelings, moving beyond anger, the low point is the
turning point, purging the ghosts, fifty ways to love your leaver. 176
pages

True Love Dates
BONUS: This edition contains an excerpt from Dr. Susan Forward's Men
Who Hate Women and the Women Who Love Them. When you were a child Did
your parents tell you were bad or worthless? Did your parents use
physical pain to discipline you? Did you have to take care of your
parents because of their problems? Were you frightened of your
parents? Did your parents do anything to you that had to be kept
secret? Now that you are an adult Do your parents still treat you as
if you were a child? Do you have intense emotional or physical
reactions after spending time with your parents? Do your parents
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control you with threats or guilt? Do they manipulate you with money?
Do you feel that no matter what you do, it's never good enough for
your parents? In this remarkable self-help guide, Dr. Susan Forward
drawn on case histories and the real-life voices of adult children of
toxic parents to help you free yourself from the frustrating patterns
of your relationship with your parents -- and discover an exciting new
world of self-confidence, inner strength, and emotional independence.

Love is Letting Go of Fear
You are looking for love, but never seem to meet the person of your
dreams. Where are you going wrong? How can you invite true love and
sexual satisfaction into your life? John Selby has the answers to
these and any other questions you may have about improving your love
life and creating relationships that work. With tried-and-tested
techniques, expert guidance and inspiring examples, he explains how
you can overcome the barriers that lie between you and the love of
your life. You will discover how to heal past hurts; boost your sex
appeal; give out all the right signals; make the most of each
encounter and find the partner who is right for you. Your perfect
lover is out there, somewhere - Let Love Find You will show you how to
bring that special person into your life.

The 5 Love Languages
Touch Yourself is a provocative, spiritual, insightful and uniquely
personal book that meets every woman right where she is in her life.
Author Deya “Direct” Smith really does get direct about everything;
including giving us a whole new definition of foreplay, a clear
understanding on how to brand yourself in your personal and
professional relationships, as well as within the media. And of
course, Deya addresses why it's so important to TOUCH YOURSELF, in all
the ways that matter.As one person put it, “this book will help you to
manage your mind, your money and your money maker!”Not to be
underestimated, this book is covers it all; it is timely and it's
healing for anyone who has been challenged with low-confidence,
unhealthy relationships, and communication issues. It also gives a
different spin on why it's critical to engage in the political process
and teaches how women can use their power of influence to make
significant changes -- beginning with her own life.Finally, Deya gives
us pearls of wisdom and perspectives from various women, including
public figures that she's interviewed from the likes of Divorce
Court's Judge Toler, R &B sensation Tamia, breakout star of Hollywood
Exes, Andrea Kelly, legendary actress Pam Grier and more. Mostly, Deya
cuts to the chase through her Deya Directives!Not only will this book
help every woman who reads it to boldly “Get in Touch” with herself;
it will also increase her ability to intimately relate to her partner.
Further, it serves as an unofficial mentoring guide for young women
everywhere who want to be empowered, successful and take their lives
to the next level. This book will unapologetically to take you on a
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journey that will change your life forever. Touch Yourself, 30 Ways to
Boldly Live, Love and Let Go! is guaranteed to help you find the love
of your life that you've been looking for!

A Return to Love
To know the Sweet Potato Queens is to love them, and if you haven't
heard about them yet, you will. Since the early 1980s, this group of
belles gone bad has been the toast of Jackson, Mississippi, with their
glorious annual appearance in the St. Patrick's Day parade. In The
Sweet Potato Queens' Book of Love, their royal ringleader, Jill Conner
Browne, introduces the Queens to the world with this sly, hilarious
manifesto about love, life, men, and the importance of being prepared.
Chapters include: • The True Magic Words Guaranteed to Get Any Man to
Do Your Bidding • The Five Men You Must Have in Your Life at All Times
• Men Who May Need Killing, Quite Frankly • What to Eat When Tragedy
Strikes, or Just for Entertainment • The Best Advice Ever Given in the
Entire History of the World From tales of the infamous Sweet Potato
Queens' Promise to the joys of Chocolate Stuff and Fat Mama's Knock
You Naked Margaritas, this irreverent, shamelessly funny book is the
gen-u-wine article.

To Love and Let Go
Displays the amazing power of generosity to transform people and
communities When LaSalle Street Church in Chicago received an
unexpected windfall, its leaders made the wild, counterintuitive
decision to give it away. Each church member received a check for $500
with the instruction to go out and do good in God's world. In Love Let
Go readers witness how a church community was transformed by the
startling truth that money can buy happiness—when we give it away.
Laura Sumner Truax and Amalya Campbell show how this radical
generosity shaped their community, exploring the reverberating impact
of each act of generosity, and ultimately revealing how LaSalle's
faith-filled risk snowballed into a movement beyond itself. Throughout
the book Truax and Campbell probe the connection of human flourishing
to generosity and offer tools to help us reclaim our giver identities
and live generously—to love and let go.

Letting Go
“Rachel beautifully illustrates that loving fiercely and grieving
deeply are often two halves of the same whole. Her story will break
you down and lift you up.” —Glennon Doyle, author of the #1 New York
Times bestseller Love Warrior and founder of Together Rising While on
her way to teach a yoga retreat in March 2014, Rachel Brathen
collapses at an airport, brought to her knees by excruciating stomach
pains. She is rushed to the hospital on the tiny island of Bonaire,
and hours later forced to undergo surgery. When she wakes up from
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anesthesia, her boyfriend is weeping at her bedside. While Rachel was
struck down with seemingly mysterious pain, her best friend, Andrea,
sustained fatal injuries as a result of a car accident. Rachel and
Andrea had a magical friendship. Though they looked nothing alike—one
girl tall, blond, and Swedish, the other short, brunette, and
Colombian—everyone called them gemelas: twins. Over the three years
following Andrea’s death, at what might appear from the outside to be
the happiest time—with her engagement to the man she loves and a
blossoming career that takes her all over the world—Rachel faces a
series of trials that have the potential to define her life.
Unresolved grief and trauma from her childhood make the weight of her
sadness unbearable. At each turn, she is confronted again and again
with a choice: Will she lose it all, succumb to grief, and grasp for
control that’s beyond her reach? Or can she move through the loss and
let go? When Rachel and her husband conceive a child, pregnancy
becomes a time to heal and an opportunity to be reborn herself. As she
recounts this transformative period, Rachel shares her hard-won wisdom
about life and death, love and fear, what it means to be a mother and
a daughter, and how to become someone who walks through the fire of
adversity with the never-ending practice of loving hard and letting
go.

Ophelia's Mom
To Love and Let Go
An evocative and heartwarming collection of essays and anecdotes from
great writers and celebrated thinkers, O's Little Book of Love &
Friendship will captivate anyone whose life has ever been touched by a
lasting friendship or an unforgettable romance. With essays and
anecdotes from some of the best contributors to O, The Oprah Magazine,
this charming collection warms the heart and stirs the soul. Among the
highlights: a frank, funny, and freewheeling conversation between two
of the world's great BFFs, Oprah Winfrey and Gayle King; Abigail
Thomas on the ecstasy and agony of a first date; Elizabeth Strout on
sharing the words that made her heart crack; Susanna Sonnenberg on
reconnecting with her adored sister; Walter Kirn on love lessons
learned the hard way; and more. A perfect gift for anyone's nearest
and dearest, O's Little Book of Love & Friendship is a treasure box
that readers will turn to again and again.

Love Warrior
An award-winning actress. A soldier’s wife. A cancer survivor. A
college student. What these women—what all of us—have in common is a
need for love: to give it, to receive it, to express its many aspects.
Now Andrea Buchanan, who Cosmopolitan called the “girl power guru,”
follows her first collection, Note to Self, with a new compilation of
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thought-provoking, illuminating, often poignant essays on love written
by some of America’s most fascinating and vibrant women. Join author
and cancer survivor Kelly Corrigan, describing why her most romantic
fantasy now involves sitting on the sofa opening the mail; journalist
Giselle Fernandez, sharing why, even though the journey can sometimes
end painfully, an adventure in love should never be passed up;
Afghanistan war widow Marie Tillman on learning to open her heart
again after the devastating loss of her husband, Pat; celebrity
stylist Tameka Raymond on the challenges of marrying the rap star
Usher in the glare of the public eye; and college student Jaclyn Katz
on how her “perfect” traditional family fell apart, and her mother’s
brother and his partner gave her back the stability that could have
been lost forever. These courageous women have portrayed their own
innermost emotions and laid bare their own experiences for readers to
learn from, laugh at, and lean on.

Lean in & Let Go
Love and Surrender explains the important role that surrender plays in
releasing us from bondage to our conditioning into the freedom and
love of our true nature. Surrender is the “miracle” that occurs when
we are finally able to let go and let things be as they are. When this
happens, we are Home, and love naturally flows to ourselves, to
others, and to life. This is our natural state and the direction and
goal for every human life. But how do we surrender? In Love and
Surrender, Jesus, as dictated to Gina Lake, unveils this great mystery
so that you can more easily live your life from a place of love,
acceptance, peace, and happiness. This book is one in a trilogy of
books by Jesus, which includes Choice and Will and Beliefs, Emotions,
and the Creation of Reality. The books in the trilogy can be read in
any order. They are also available in a single volume called The Jesus
Trilogy. From Love and Surrender: “Surrender is the means by which you
come to know Love, or God Love and surrender are important because
they bring you your deepest heart’s desire as a human being. You are
meant to be happy, to love, to be at peace, and to be free. You are
meant to move from fear, contraction, hopelessness, anger,
victimization, and hate to trust, expansion, strength, courage, joy,
peace, and love. This transformation comes about through surrender.
All of the spiritual practices ever invented are designed to
accomplish this one thing. Surrender is the boat that takes you from
one shore to another, from the limited human experience to the
experience of the Divine incarnate. This was my message in times gone
by, and it is my message today: You are not only human but divine, and
you are meant to flourish and love one another.”

Letting Go
What Is Love? In this thoughtful, provocative work, Osho—one of the
most revolutionary thinkers of our time—challenges us to question what
we think we know about love and opens us to the possibility of a love
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that is natural, fulfilling, and free of possessiveness and jealousy.
With his characteristic wit, humor, and understanding, Osho dares us
to resist the unhealthy relationship patterns we’ve learned from those
around us, and to rediscover the meaning of love for ourselves. “By
the time you are ready to explore the world of love, you are filled
with so much rubbish about love that there is not much hope for you to
be able to find the authentic and discard the false.” By answering the
questions that so many lovers face, Osho shares new ways to love that
will forever change how you relate to others, including how to: • Love
without clinging • Let go of expectations, rules, and demands • Free
yourself from the fear of being alone • Be fully present in your
relationships • Keep your love fresh and alive • Become a life partner
with whom someone could continue to grow and change • Surrender your
ego so you can surrender to love Being in Love will inspire you to
welcome love into your life anew and experience the joy of being truly
alive by sharing it.

Live Love and Let Go: A Doctor's Insightful Approach to
Living and Dying
Geralt the Witcher -- revered and hated -- holds the line against the
monsters plaguing humanity in this collection of adventures in the New
York Times bestselling series that inspired the Netflix show and the
hit video games. Geralt is a Witcher, a man whose magic powers,
enhanced by long training and a mysterious elixir, have made him a
brilliant fighter and a merciless assassin. Yet he is no ordinary
murderer: his targets are the multifarious monsters and vile fiends
that ravage the land and attack the innocent. But not everything
monstrous-looking is evil and not everything fair is good. . .and in
every fairy tale there is a grain of truth. The Last Wish story
collection is the perfect introduction to a one of a kind fantasy
world. And look out for The Tower of Fools, book one of Andrzej
Sapkowski's Hussite Trilogy, coming in October 2020!

The Optimist's Guide to Letting Go
In True Love Dates, Debra Fileta encourages singles not to “kiss
dating goodbye” but instead to experience a season of dating as a way
to find real love. Through reading powerful, real-life stories
(including the author’s personal journey) and gaining insights from
Fileta’s experience as a professional counselor, readers will discover
that it ispossible to find true love through dating. Christians are
looking for answers to finding true love. They are disillusioned with
the church that has provided little practical application in the area
of love and relationships. They’ve been bombarded by Christian books
that shun dating, idolize courting, fixate on spirituality, and in the
end offer little real relationship help. True Love Dates provides
honest help for dating by guiding readers into vital relationship
essentials for finding true love. Debra is a young, professional
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Christian counselor, and True Love Dates offer sound advice grounded
in Christian spirituality. It delivers insight, direction, and counsel
when it comes to entering the world of dating and learning to do it
right the first time around. Drawing on the stories and struggles of
hundreds of young men and women who have pursued finding true love,
Fileta helps readers bypass unnecessary pain while focusing on the
things that really matter in the world of dating.

Poems of Love and Letting Go
The Number One international bestseller, Eat, Pray Love is a journey
around the world, a quest for spiritual enlightenment and a story for
anyone who has battled with divorce, depression and heartbreak.

Love Is Letting Go of Fear, Third Edition
From the Booker Prize-winning author of The Remains of the Day and
When We Were Orphans, comes an unforgettable edge-of-your-seat mystery
that is at once heartbreakingly tender and morally courageous about
what it means to be human. Hailsham seems like a pleasant English
boarding school, far from the influences of the city. Its students are
well tended and supported, trained in art and literature, and become
just the sort of people the world wants them to be. But, curiously,
they are taught nothing of the outside world and are allowed little
contact with it. Within the grounds of Hailsham, Kathy grows from
schoolgirl to young woman, but it’s only when she and her friends Ruth
and Tommy leave the safe grounds of the school (as they always knew
they would) that they realize the full truth of what Hailsham is.
Never Let Me Go breaks through the boundaries of the literary novel.
It is a gripping mystery, a beautiful love story, and also a scathing
critique of human arrogance and a moral examination of how we treat
the vulnerable and different in our society. In exploring the themes
of memory and the impact of the past, Ishiguro takes on the idea of a
possible future to create his most moving and powerful book to date.

The Big Book of Love - Loving Yourself, Dating With Love,
Loving Relationships
What do you do when someone you love leaves? And how do you pursue
someone who has hurt you, who has sinned against you? In Letting Go,
pastors Dave Harvey and Paul Gilbert share stories of pain and stories
of hope as they reveal how to care for the prodigal who has strayed.
Whether you are dealing with an unfaithful marriage partner, a
rebellious child, or a wayward friend, the counsel they offer will
help you to pursue a gospel-rooted approach, grounded in truth and
practiced in the midst of Christian community. While each situation is
unique, most stories deal with common themes of shame, guilt,
confusion, uncertainty, and struggle. You will understand the
spiritual dynamics at work in the heart of the prodigal and how you as
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a family member, spouse, friend, or church leader can best relate to
them in love. You will learn how to practice “redemptive release”
through confrontation and discipline as well as how to forgive the
person who has hurt you through a process of reconciliation. For those
in a time of waiting and wondering if their loved one will ever return
home, there is a reminder of the hope of the gospel and the necessity
of depending upon the Holy Spirit through prayer. A must-have resource
for every believer struggling to love the prodigal back home again, it
is ideal for parents and siblings, counselors, pastors, and those
ministering to hurting families and churches.

Don't Let Go
Clutter has a negative effect on your life. You want to live
differently, but you haven't been able to make progress. Marcie
Lovett, author of The Clutter Book, will motivate you to make the
changes you want. Learn to let go of what you don't need and find room
for what you value. The direct, accessible writing style and
interactive exercises will inspire you to succeed. In this book,
Marcie guides you through the process of letting go of the clutter
that is keeping you from achieving success. Whether your clutter is
caused by things, commitments or thoughts, Marcie encourages you to
make the choices to conquer your challenges. If previous attempts at
letting go of clutter have not been successful for you, you will
benefit from the motivation and wisdom Marcie offers. Written in a
straightforward and accessible style, filled with insight and reallife stories, the book enables readers to learn from the experience of
others and overcome obstacles to success. You will understand why you
keep clutter, save time and money by avoiding unnecessary purchases,
discover the habits that hold you back, find ways to fight
procrastination and create systems that allow you to retrieve and
return items. Whether you want to live with less or live with what you
have, this is the book for you.

Never Let Me Go
Love Sick
Shares stories, conversations, meditations, and poetry meant to
inspire a personal inquiry into the nature of love.

Eat, Pray, Love
- Over 11 million copies sold - #1 New York Times Bestseller for 8
years running - Now celebrating its 25th anniversary Simple ideas,
lasting love Falling in love is easy. Staying in love—that’s the
challenge. How can you keep your relationship fresh and growing amid
the demands, conflicts, and just plain boredom of everyday life? In
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the #1 New York Times bestseller The 5 Love Languages, you’ll discover
the secret that has transformed millions of relationships worldwide.
Whether your relationship is flourishing or failing, Dr. Gary
Chapman’s proven approach to showing and receiving love will help you
experience deeper and richer levels of intimacy with your
partner—starting today. The 5 Love Languages is as practical as it is
insightful. Updated to reflect the complexities of relationships
today, this new edition reveals intrinsic truths and applies relevant,
actionable wisdom in ways that work. Includes the Couple's Personal
Profile assessment so you can discover your love language and that of
your loved one.

Toxic Parents
"I see now that no person who has ever loved has ever been spared from
tears. Tears of joy and tears of sorrow. Of the most intimate union
and of letting go." Poignant, timeless and true. This book is a
personal collection of poems about love and letting go. Whether it be
a newfound love, a love that endures a lifetime, or a love that will
soon be saying goodbye, one can find in these pages something like a
mirror that tells the story of one’s own heart. “To love is to be rapt
in bliss, to be torn asunder and to be healed and made whole again.”

Live and Let Love
Mothers of adolescent girls speak out on the challenges, frustrations,
and concerns of dealing with teenagers, discussing such topics as love
and sex, friends, drugs and alcohol, and changes in their daughters'
and their own lives.

The Sweet Potato Queens' Book of Love
Through her transparent stories of childhood molestation and
experience of intimate partner abuse, Fontella Moody inspires and
empowers women to get in action, so they can create a fulfilling and
happy life. She knows first-hand just how challenging it is to
transform your life and shares the steps necessary to create a life of
abundance, happiness and peace. This book gives you access to a world
where you can let go of any shame, blame, or guilt that may be holding
you back. You will have the secrets to developing your personal power
and manifesting your dream life.

The Hummingbird's Daughter
Noah Ryan and Jules Doucette had spent every moment of their lives
together, first as childhood best friends and later as young lovers.
The two had their future all planned out—until one unspeakable
decision tore them apart. Twenty-six years later, Jules is living her
life by someone else's plan. She's running her mother's store, living
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in her mother's house, following her mother's rules, and keeping the
secrets her mother made her bury. Then Noah comes home, and any sense
of order and structure flies out the window. Noah's return does more
than just stir up old memories—it also forces Jules to see her life in
a whole new way and uncover secrets even she didn't know were hidden.
But can the power of first love triumph over years of pain and lies?

Being in Love
A special 20th anniversary edition of the beloved international
bestseller that changed millions of lives Maybe it was a grandparent,
or a teacher, or a colleague. Someone older, patient and wise, who
understood you when you were young and searching, helped you see the
world as a more profound place, gave you sound advice to help you make
your way through it. For Mitch Albom, that person was Morrie Schwartz,
his college professor from nearly twenty years ago. Maybe, like Mitch,
you lost track of this mentor as you made your way, and the insights
faded, and the world seemed colder. Wouldn't you like to see that
person again, ask the bigger questions that still haunt you, receive
wisdom for your busy life today the way you once did when you were
younger? Mitch Albom had that second chance. He reconnected with
Morrie in the last months of the older man's life. Knowing he was
dying, Morrie visited with Mitch in his study every Tuesday, just as
they used to back in college. Their rekindled relationship turned into
one final "class:" lessons in how to live. Tuesdays with Morrie is a
magical chronicle of their time together, through which Mitch shares
Morrie's lasting gift with the world.

Holding Space
The Big Book Of Love is a guidebook to living successfully with love.
Designed to help you understand how love works and remember you are
love at your core. Empowering you, whether male or female, with the
skills and tools to make practical love-based decisions for your
greatest well-being and happiness, and guide you towards truly
intimate, lasting relationships. Love Psychologist Jo Warwick has
since 2006 helped thousands of men and women around the world to
understand and embrace love abundantly, and now she’s combined her
life’s work and personal experience to create The Big Book Of Love.

The Moment of Letting Go
After more than thirty years, Love Is Letting of Fear continues to be
among the most widely read and best-loved classics on personal
transformation. Both helpful and hopeful, this little gem of a guide
offers twelve lessons to help us let go of the past and stay focused
on the present as we step confidently toward the future. Renowned all
over the world as the founder of Attitudinal Healing, Dr. Gerald
Jampolsky reminds us that the impediments to the life we long for are
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nothing more than the limitations imposed on us by our own minds.
Revealing our true selves, the essence of which is love, is ultimately
a matter of releasing those limited--and limiting--thoughts and
setting our minds free. Love Is Letting of Fear has guided millions of
readers along the path of self-healing with its deeply powerful yet
profoundly humble message. Embrace it with an open mind and a willing
heart and let it guide you to a life in which negativity, doubt, and
fear are replaced with optimism, joy, and love. From the Trade
Paperback edition.
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